
 

INVITATION 
 

Inaugural Seminar 
 

Adjunct Professor Ole Jakob Storebø 
 

Evidence-based psychiatry: Need for development 
 
 

Thursday, 15 November 2018 – 14.00-16.00 (CET) 
 

Auditoriet, Psykiatrisygehuset 
Fælledvej 6, bygning 3, 4200 Slagelse 

 
 
Patients with psychiatric disorders require the best available treatment options with the fewest 
adverse events, necessitating that we have effective evidence-based treatments. Evidence-based 
practice (EBP) refers to the thorough, explicit, sensible and thoughtful use of the best evidence 
upon examining and treating individual patients. Successful evidence-based practice incorporates 
research findings, clinical expertise, and patient preferences.  
 
On the occasion of the appointment of senior researcher Ole Jakob Storebø as Adjunct Professor 
in Child and Adolescent Psychology and Evidence-Based Psychiatry at the Department of Psy-
chology, University of Southern Denmark, the Faculty of Health Sciences hereby invites you to 
attend the inaugural seminar with the following program:  
 
14.00-14.05 Welcome and introduction 

 Professor Susanne S. Pedersen, Head of Department, Department of Psycholo-
gy, University of Denmark and Department of Cardiology, Odense University 
Hospital 

 
14.05-14.20 The need for evidence-based practice in psychiatry 
 Professor Erik Simonsen, Head of Research, Psychiatry Region Zealand and De-

partment of Clinical Medicine, University of Copenhagen.  
 
14.20-14.50  Evidence-based treatments for children and adolescents with ADHD   
 Adjunct professor OIe Jakob Storebø, Psychiatric Research Unit, Psychiatry Re-

gion Zealand, Department of Psychology, University of Southern Denmark  
 
14.50-15.20 How to improve the methodology and reporting of systematic reviews 

Professor Asbjørn Hrobjartsson, Centre for Evidence-Based Medicine Odense, 
Odense University Hospital  



 

 Side 2 

  
15.20-15.45 Evidence-based treatments for autism 

Associate Professor Mette Elmose, Department of Psychology, University of 
Southern Denmark 
 

15.45-16.00  Discussion and closing of the seminar 
 
After the seminar, a reception will be held outside the auditorium. 
 
The Faculty of Health Sciences would like to invite those interested to attend the seminar and 
the subsequent reception.  
 
If you wish to participate, we kindly ask you to register here, no later than November 1, 2018. 
 
 
 
Best regards,  
 
 
Ole Skøtt 
Dean 
 
 
 
 
Site map  
 
 
 
 

http://webpay.sdu.dk/system/seminarnov
http://www.regionsjaelland.dk/sundhed/geo/psykiatrien/findvej/slagelse/Sider/default.aspx

